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Sent:  Tuesday, April 07, 2009 9:58 AM

Subject: FW: Senate Bill #171

l

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 9:54 AM
To: Sen. Kevin Meyer
Subject: Senate Bill #171

Dear Senator Meyer,

I am writing today to voice my unqualified support for Senate Bill #171. I personally
find it ludicrous that an otherwise qualified individual is ineligible for the PFD should he or
she have the misfortune to die outside the specified time frame of January to March! Were
these people (assuming Alaska residency and otherwise being eligible) somehow not
Alaskans during the previous 9 months in the cycle? I commend you wholeheartedly for
introducing this bill and I assure you that I will continue to support it during its travels
through the legislative process.

God bless you!
Molly Palmer
Valdez, Alaska

4/7/2009



